
Attention AKC Residents,

Please be informed that starting 18

November 2018 for 60 days, two

lanes turning right on the Industrial

Area RA on Al Thakhira Road in the

direction from Al Khor to Al Thakhira

is closed due to ongoing works on the

sewage line project.

Traffic will be diverted to parallel

routes as shown on the attached map.

Ashghal appreciates your

understanding as this will cause

inconveniences.
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Traffic Diversion on the Industrial Area Roundabout 

on Al Thakhira Road


